
 

Memorandum 
TO:    MAYOR CASTNER & HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

THROUGH: RACHEL TUSSEY, DEPUTY CITY CLERK 

FROM:   PORT AND HARBOR ADVISORY COMMISSION 

DATE:  JULY 31, 2019 

SUBJECT: ORDINANCE 19-19(S) EXTRA TERRITORIAL WATER  
 

At their regular meeting on July 24, 2019, the Port and Harbor Advisory Commission reviewed Ordinance 19-
19(S) regarding extra territorial water and City Council’s request for feedback.  The excerpt from the meeting 
minutes is as follows: 
 

“Chair Zimmerman introduced the agenda item and opened the floor for discussion regarding 
Councilmember Aderhold’s request in her memo for the Port and Harbor Commission to evaluate the 
risks of water intensive businesses, such as fish processing, which might interfere with our revenue 
generating on the Spit. 
 
The commissioners discussed City Council’s reasoning for having the commission review the ordinance 
and how they could weigh in on the issue.  Chair Zimmerman clarified what was being asked of them 
from the City Council, and asked the commission if they had any recommendations they wanted to 
share with Council. 
 
The commission mutually agreed they did not have any input or recommendations to City Council 
regarding Ordinance 19-19(S).” 

 
 

RECOMMENDATION 

Informational purposes; no recommendation was made. 
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